Memo of support for Arts and Entrepreneurship Minor Inbox x Vivian Armor Mar 1 to me 🔻 Dear Linda, The Alex. Brown Center for Entrepreneurship is delighted to lend its support to the Arts and Entrepreneurship Minor being proposed. The Entrepreneurship Faculty Fellows and I think it will be an excellent addition for our students. The Center agrees to have the identified ENTR courses included in the new Arts and Entrepreneurship Minor and we commit to offering them on a regular basis. The proposed core courses, ENTR 200 and ENTR 201, are offered every semester. The ENTR electives are offered once a year. We look forward to having students from the Arts participating! Best regards, Vivian . . . Mar 17 (12 days ago) **Carol Hess** to me 🔻 Linda, Here's a statement of support: The Department of Dance is in support of the proposed Minor in Arts Entrepreneurship, and of the inclusion of the proposed Dance Department courses in the requirements. The Dance Department in the process of establishing a new course, Internship in Dance, that will also be added to the list once the course approved by the Undergraduate Council. Regards, Carol Mar 18 (11 days ago) George Karabatis to me, armor 💌 Hi Linda, Yes, it's a wonderful initiative, I fully support it. There are a lot of students in the Arts who are interested in entrepreneurship, and I think such a Minor would be very beneficial to them. Actually for those who plan

on supporting themselves after graduation, it should be a must.

George



Preminda Jacob

to me, Colette, Carol 🗨

Mar 23 (6 days ago) 🥎

Mar 24 (5 days ago) 🥎

8:58 AM (6 minutes ago) 🚖 🔸 🔻



Dear Linda and the UGC Chairs,

I am supportive of our new program proposal for a minor in Arts Entrepreneurship. I have secured my department's permission to list the VART courses as options that the students might take to complete this minor. Thanks,

Preminda



Dr. Preminda Jacob Associate Professor and Chair, Department of Visual Arts University of Maryland Baltimore County Phone: 410-455-1656

Website: http://art.umbc.edu http://celluloiddeities.com



Colette Searls

to me 🔻



Dear Linda and the UGC Chairs,

I am supportive of our new program proposal for a Minor in Arts Entrepreneurship. I have secured my department's support for the program as proposed, with the listed THTR courses applied to its requirements.

With Thanks, Colette



Linda Dusman <dusman@umbc.edu>

to me 💌

Dear UGC members,

I have received the approval from my faculty for Music Department support of the Arts and Entrepreneurship minor, and we agree to offer the courses from our department annually.

Best,

Dr. Linda Dusman Professor of Music and Chair UMBC Department of Music dusman@umbc.edu 410-455-5960